
Bellingham Conservation Commission 

Municipal Center 

Bellingham, MA  02019 

Notes from the meeting of March 14, 2018 

 

 

The Conservation Commission meeting of March 14, 2018 was not held due to a lack of a 

quorum of members.  The agenda for the March 14
th
 meeting was rescheduled to the next 

Conservation Commission meeting of April 11, 2018. 

 

Site walks to be scheduled before the April 11
th
 meeting, if conditions allow include: 

169 Maple Street / 105-815 & BWP-182 

300 Hartford Avenue / WPA# N/A & BWP-187 

187 Farm Street / 105-808 & WP-175 

 

Attending were: Cliff Matthews, Michael O’Herron, Brian Norton and Anne Matthews.  

 


